
Thank you to all the parents who attended our School Association AGM last Tuesday night. There were some great discussions 
around how we grow our school community and support the amazing work our school does. It was a very positive meeting with 

so many amazing parents who are keen to be involved.

Parents asked how they could help and why they should help.

Why should you help?

Our school has been receiving less funding per pupil for many years. To maintain our current offering – an enriching range of 
activities and an enhanced curriculum - parents have traditionally been incredibly generous and supportive. This not only 

partly combats the DFE shortfall but also ensures that we are able to give our pupils bespoke provision and enhanced 
curriculum opportunities across the school.

Examples include our full time sports coach, our enrichment teacher, music teacher, choral director from Westminster 
Cathedral, specialist therapeutic support, cricket coaches from Lords, subsidized school trips, to name but a few. To have 

specialist teachers in these areas is what makes our school special. These additional areas help us to offer a broad and varied 
curriculum, as well as helping to prepare children in their next education phase, successfully entering some of the most 
prestigious secondary schools in the country. Recent destination schools include Cardinal Vaughan Memorial School, St 

Michael’s Grammar School and City of London (Boys and Girls). This is in addition to our very favourable national assessment 
results, across all age ranges.

The events each year are wonderful at building community and raising vital funds. Children, parents, staff and our local 
community come together for one common goal - to make your children’s education the best it can be.





Please look out for the next event!


